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Parent and  
Teacher Meetings 

 

We are holding our next par-
ent and teacher meetings in 
two weeks on Wednesday, 8th 
February and Thursday, 9th 
February. 
 

This is just about half-way 
through the year and so it’s a 
good time for you and your 
child’s class teacher to review 
progress so far.  
 

A letter will go home soon for 
the children in the older 
classes asking you to sign up 
for an appointment. The 
younger children will have a 
‘sign-up sheet’ outside their 
classroom. 
 

We look forward to seeing you 
all. 
 

Boys’ Football 
Tournament 

 

Two weeks ago our girls did 
really well in the tournament 
at Regent’s Park and last week 
it was the boys’ turn. Mr Car-
roll took a group of Year 5 
and Year 6 boys and was 
really pleased with them. 
They played three games, won 

新年快乐                    

School Dates 
 

 Wednesday (8th Feb) and 
Thursday (9th Feb): Parent 
and Teacher Meetings 

 Friday, 10th February: Last 
day of term 3 (please col-
lect children at 1.15) 

 Monday, 20th February: 
First day of Term 4. 

two and lost one: a record 
Arsenal can only dream of 
recently! 
 

Mr Carroll singled out Louis, 
in Year 6, for special men-
tion; as the team captain, 
Mr Carroll said he was 
“fantastic - played his 
socks off, great atti-
tude and led from the 
front.” 
 

Comments like that are 
always good to hear! 
 

Chinese New 
Year 

新年快乐 
Happy Chinese New Year to 
anyone who is celebrating 
today. 
 

We had a troupe of artists 
from China in school today, 
performing their New Year 
Roadshow for us. This 
comes to us through the 
Confucius Institute as part 
of our status as a ‘Confucius 
Classroom.’ 
 

Hopscotch  
Newsletter 

 

There’s a flyer on the back 

of this newsletter for the 
‘Hopscotch Newsletter.’ If 
you sign up online they’ll email 
you with lots of activities for 
children in London and in your 
local area. 

 

What’s On This Week 
 

 Monday: Chinese New Year 
Roadshow  performance 
for school 

 Friday: Y1 and Y2 to the li-
brary 

 Friday: Y2 class assembly 



 
 

If you have kids you need Hopscotch! 
 

What?  
Hopscotch is a free weekly email filled with the best that London has to offer for 
kids – from craft sessions and museums to puppet theatres, sports activities and 
parks to cinema clubs. Plus seasonal things to look out for in your local area and 
stuff to make and do at home, for those weekends when getting out and about is just 
too much. All topped off with the weather forecast – genius! 
How? 
Simply give us your email address at hopscotch‐online.com and receive a newsletter 
every Thursday, with extra editions in school holidays. 

Why?  
We all know that kids benefit by getting out there and touching, making, exploring 
and experiencing stuff, but who has time to scour the media for all the latest 
exhibitions and activities? Let us do the work! 
Who?  
We are London parents with a passion for making the lives of urban families easier 
and more fun. We say “down with too much telly” and “we love London”! 

What’s the Catch?  
There is no catch! The newsletter is free, and if you want to stop receiving it, there is 
an unsubscribe link at the bottom of every newsletter we send you. 
 

Subscribe free at hopscotch-online.com 
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